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Although minimum impact is expected due to the addition of only one additional home on this very large parcel site, PW would like to have a statement / letter that affirms compliance with our storm water runnoff regulations.  This statement will need to specifically address that no adverse impacts will be placed upon the houses of teh Rock Creek Ridge, 4th Plat adjacent to these lots.
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Engineer
Add Note / Restriction to final pla that Lots 1 & 2 will share existing access to 147th Street
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